
Stockton First Responders
May 21, 2012

Call to Order at 7:00 P.M., with attendance by Beth Winchester, Amanda Griffin, and Luke Chadbourn. 
Guests in attendance were Dane Speltz, Misti Frederick and Brittney Rodgers.  

Amanda Griffin made a motion to accept the November 2011 minutes, with a second from Luke 
Chadbourn.  Motion passed.  

Luke Chadbourn made a motion to accept the financial report with a second from Amanda Griffin.  Motion 
passed.  

No additions to the agenda.

OLD BUSINESS:
Radio’s will need to be reprogrammed since there is a new update.  Mike Peterson will come to 

us when he has the time to do it.  

T-Shirts will be ready to order this week.  Beth will email when they come in.  

NEW BUSINESS:
Sheriff’s meeting was last Wednesday.  Amanda reported they discussed crime scenes, radio’s, 

new K-9 unit is needed and Sheriff Brand bought a light bar for search and rescue.  

New members were voted on – Dane Speltz is from Rollingstone and is on their first responder 
squad as well, he is already licensed but needs an O2 bag.  Brittney Rodgers is on Almon Drive, she is 
also licensed and will need supplies and O2 bag.  Misti Frederick is from Stockton and will need to be 
licensed, there is no training being offered now, but Beth will contact her when they do offer the course. 
Amanda Griffin made a motion to accept the new members, with a second from Beth Winchester, with 
addition that they pass the background checks.  Motion passed.  

Elections were nominated as follows:
Squad leader – Mark Larsen
Assistant Squad Leader – Chad Larson
Secretary – Treasurer – Amanda Griffin

Beth Winchester made a motion to accept the nominations, with Luke Chadbourn seconding the 
motion.  Motion passed.  

Luke Chadbourn made a motion to close the Stockton First Responder meeting with a second from Beth 
Winchester.  Motion passed, meeting adjourned at 7:40 P.M.

NEXT MEETING July 16, 2012 at 7:00 P.M.


